
 

To: John Adams – Principal Water Operator From: ANDY CASELLI 

 DuPage County Public Works Pages: 1  

Date: August 14, 2024 Copy To: 

Re: Cla-Val Control Valves for DuPage County Public Works – For Year 2024  

 
Dear John, 
 
This letter is to confirm that Dorner Company, now a sales agent/rep. for Cla-Val, is 
the exclusive supplier for all existing or new valves of ours within DuPage County of 
the State of Illinois.  Our proposal is for Dorner to inspect, quote and either work-on or 
convert valves of ours at the County’s request, with this work being completed by 
Dorner Co. with all new Cla-Val valves, controls, parts, and kits. 
 
Any further questions can be directed to me if necessary. 
 
Regards, 
Andy Caselli 
District Sales Mgr. 
Cla-Val Company 
Naperville, IL office 

Cla-Val Company 
 

24W500 Maple Ave., Suite 203E  
Naperville, IL  60540 
Office Phone: 331-814-3936 
Email: acaselli@cla-val.com 
 
 


